
From: Web <web@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 01 August 2019 08:55 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted 

 

The following is a comment on application 'P192317/O' by 'Philip Brown' 

  

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment 

 
Comment:  

Humber, Ford & Stoke Prior Group Parish Council considered this application at its 
meeting on 31 July 2019. The Council appreciated being consulted, but considered that 
as the site is some distance from the parish boundary and will not directly affect 
residents of this parish, it would defer to such comments as are made by Docklow 
Parish Council. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Philip 
Last name: Brown 
  

Telephone: [Response - Telephone] 
Email: clerk@hfspgroup.org.uk 
  

Postcode: HR6 0NJ 
Address: Humber, Ford and Stoke Prior Group Parish Council 
Great Marston Farmhouse 
Risbury 

Link Id: 
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_s
earch/details?id=192317 
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